
Student Government is collecting your 
unwanted Halloween Candy & Snacks 

 
Donate by November 4th! 

 
Bins will be located in the main hallway 

of OPS. 
 
 

 
 
 

We will be donating these items to  
NJ Food and Clothing Rescue for their 
outreach programs in Bergen & Passaic 
Counties that servifces families in need. 


